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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

OAS IS OFFERING CONSULTANCY OPPORTUNITIES

SAINT VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES, September 12, 2025 — The Organization of American
States is pleased to announce a consultancy opportunity within the Department of Procurement
and Management Oversight (DPMO). This consultancy will be conducted remotely and will have

a duration of four months.

Candidates must:

- Demonstrate a minimum of 10 years of expertise in project evaluation

- Attain a graduate degree in public policy, economics, management, or a social
science related area.

- Experience working in Latin America and the Caribbean

- Proficient in the use of the English and Spanish languages, oral and written.

- Be experience and knowledgeable on education for democratic participation, as
well as, on Kirkpatrick evaluation method (Bronze or Silver level) certification are
requirement but is desirable.

- Experience working with an international organization in the Americas and in the
evaluation of similar projects is desirable

- conduct himself/herself in accordance with the principles of ethics established by
the United Nations Evaluation Group (UNEG) and the OAS code of ethics and
submit a statement on conflict of interest.

The application deadline is September 20, 2025. For more information please refer to
Consultancy Details . Expression of interest, along with a CV and narrative and economic
proposal may be submitted to Mariela Marchena at mmarchena@oas.org and dpmo@oas.org .

-End-

For further information, please contact the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Foreign Trade and
Consumer Affairs at telephone number 784-456-2060.
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